
Escambia County staff, community partners, and
representatives will be walking the encampment to share
information and resources to help you through this
transition.
Notices will be posted with the deadline that anyone living
at Beggs Lane must vacate the encampment. 

We are here to help. 

Visit myescambia.com/beggslane 
or scan here to view a map of the impacted areas:

Important Notice for Beggs Lane Campers

Gov. DeSantis has signed House Bill 1365, which prohibits
camping or sleeping on public property. HB 1365 goes into
effect on Oct. 1, 2024.
Additionally, county-owned properties near Beggs Lane have
existing deed restrictions from the Environmental Protection
Agency that prohibit residential use, including camping.
These restrictions and the new state law will impact the Beggs
Lane encampment. 

We understand that this information may be alarming to all of
you who are living at the Beggs Lane encampment. 

In the coming weeks, you can expect to see:
What does this mean for you?

for RESOURCES myescambia.com/realchange
Call 211 or visitSCAN HERE


